



Town of Bristol, Vermont Notice of Public Hearing
On the proposed re-adoption of the Bristol Town Plan

The Bristol Planning Commission (PC) will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. Tuesday, October 18, 2016 in the Town offices at Holley Hall to take public testimony on the re-adoption of the Bristol Town Plan.

Statement of Purpose

The Bristol Planning Commission (PC) proposes the re-adoption of the Bristol Town Plan approved by Town voters on November 5, 2012.  Because the PC will simultaneously propose amendments to the Bristol Zoning Regulations that provide for a new Zoning Map, it will be necessary to make changes to the Town Plan now in order to reference the anticipated updated map.  References to Bristol’s Zoning Districts appear in Section 12 Land Use, sub-section C (page 51) of the Town Plan.  This text, referencing the Zoning Districts and Map (in Figures 24, 25, and 26 and in Appendices B and C) will need to be adjusted.  This will be the only change to the current Town Plan and represents only clarifying amendments, not substantive change in purpose or intention.

Respectfully submitted by,



Susan K. Kavanagh, chair
Bristol Planning Commission
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